
Star Bright Townhomes Association 

Pet Policy  

As adopted by the Board of Directors in April 2017 

This policy is part of the Rules and Regulations of Star Bright 

Townhomes Association. 

 

 

Effective April 2017 only 1 dog or 1 cat may be kept on any one unit. If an owner 

or tenant has more than once pet prior to this date, owner/tenant may keep 

existing pets. However, once a pet is lost, only 1 pet per unit may remain. New 

owners/tenants may only have one pet going forward. Pets are not allowed to run 

unrestrained of at will in the Common Area or any other part of the property. No 

dangerous or wild animals, livestock or poultry permitted. 

 


